
Subject: Concern Regarding Credit Card 

Security Code 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Company's Name] 

[Company's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the security of my credit card information, 

specifically the security code associated with my card. In light of recent news about data 

breaches and identity theft, I believe it is crucial to address any vulnerabilities that may exist. 

On [mention any specific incident or email correspondence if applicable], I became aware of 

certain security risks that could potentially compromise my credit card details. I would like to 

know what steps your company is taking to ensure the safety and protection of sensitive 

customer information. 

Please advise on how you handle credit card security codes and any measures that are in place to 

prevent unauthorized access. I look forward to your prompt response and any recommendations 

you may have to enhance my card's security. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


